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I am a Benton County resident and I strongly oppose this measure. Vote by mail is 

vital for keeping the voter turnout up and getting a fair representation of our citizens. I 

personally work with many elderly and disabled folks who are homebound and 

unable to physically appear at the polls.  

 

Do not approve this. Not in Oregon. Not anywhere.  


